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As we reflect on 2024, one thing is abundantly clear—we could
not have done this without you. Your generosity, compassion,

NORTHEAST and unwavering support have made a profound impact on

Northeast Sight Services and the individuals we serve.
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Since 1918 — Because of you, children received life-changing vision screenings,
individuals facing vision loss found resources and independence,

and our community as a whole became a brighter place for those
with visual impairments.

OUR VISION IS CLEAR:
SIGHT LOSS SUPPORT & PREVENTION™

Your belief in our mission and your willingness to see the possibilities within our organization
fuel our future impact. With your support, we are not only meeting the needs of today but also
building a stronger, more innovative future - one where we can continue to detect vision
issues early, ensure access to critical care, and empower individuals with the tools they need to
thrive.

Every dollar donated, every volunteer hour given, and every partnership formed allows us to
grow, evolve, and expand our reach to those who need us most. Your support is the foundation
on which we will continue to build, ensuring that no one in our community faces vision loss
alone.

From the bottom of our hearts, thank you for believing in what we do and for making such a
tremendous impact. Together, we are changing lives.

The mission of the Northeast Sight Services is to help blind and visually impaired individuals achieve
the best possible quality of life by providing compassionate services and to prevent vision loss
through education and early detection for people of all ages.
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At Northeast Sight Services, we believe that vision loss should never limit a person’s
ability to live fully and independently.

This year, through our wide range of services, we helped more individuals navigate daily
life confidently—whether providing essential vision screenings for children, independent
living support for adults, or specialized training for those adapting to vision loss.

This is all thanks to you!

Once again, we doubled our Independent In-Home Living Support

visits, delivering over 1,000 visits to more than 100 clients. These essential
SUPPORT  services assist individuals with everyday tasks such as balancing checkbooks,
SERVICES managing correspondence, and filing applications.

Your support of this critical service, empowers our clients to maintain
their independence and continue living safely in their own homes.

We also expanded our Vision Rehabilitation Therapy (VRT) services,
reaching over 50 clients. Through personalized strategies, we help
individuals maximize or compensate for diminished vision, fostering
independence and self-confidence. This tailored approach includes goal
setting, training with assistive devices, and skill-building exercises.

Additionally, our Assistive Technology training
program saw significant growth, providing nearly .
50 specialized lessons to more than 25 clients—
helping them navigate technology with greater
ease and confidence.

Keep our clients living fully and independently - support today at
https://cbo.io/d/northeastsight or scanning the QR Code.



PREVENTION AND
EDUCATION

One of our most impactful programs continues to thrive year
after year— our Children’s Vision Screenings. We screened
nearly 4,500 children to help detect potential vision and eye
health issues, often before any symptoms appear.

We screened over 1,000 children for color blindness—an essential
yet often overlooked service we provide. While there is no cure for
color blindness, early detection allows parents and teachers to create
4 visual cues that foster a more supportive learning environment.

This year, we increased our Eye Health and Safety
programs, educating almost 650 children on age-
appropriate information and tools they can use to
help prevent blindness.

Thanks to the generosity of individuals like you these
Children’s Vision Screenings and Eye Health and Safety Vision Screening Program by visiting

Keep supporting our Children’s

https://cbolio/d/northeastsight

Programs are offered completely free of charge. Your or scannifig the QR Code here.

support ensures that children in daycares, preschools,
and at kindergarten registration events receive these
critical services, helping set them up for success in and
out of the classroom.




The InSight Kids Club of NEPA had another incredible year, with

| n SIQ ht approximately 50 children participating in eight exciting monthly
programs and thirteen fun-filled Summer with InSight/Camp Sight

days—including an unforgettable trip to see Harry Potter on Broadway!

kIdS club
of NEPA

Our MY Work program was a collaborative effort with the City
of Wilkes-Barre and the Bureau of Blindness and Visual Services.

We were thrilled to provide this unique opportunity to three

local students, who spent four weeks gaining hands-on work
experience. They contributed to the rejuvenation of Kirby Park

for its Centennial alongside the Public Works Department and
explored a variety of projects with the Greater Wyoming Valley
Chamber of Commerce at locations such as DiscoverNEPA and
the Luzerne County Visitors Bureau.

Spotlight on Shep Pawling

For decades, Shep Pawling has been a steadfast supporter of Northeast
Sight Services, helping to ensure that our mission thrives in the
community. His journey with Northeast Sight Services began in the
1970s when he was invited to join the Board of Directors. From that
moment on, he saw firsthand the life-changing impact of our programs
and services.

“It's always been gratifying to financially support their work,” Shep
shares. “The continuation of this first-class, well-run nonprofit inspires
me to always include Northeast Sight in my annual giving and special
projects—one of those being the Camp Sight program run every summer.”

Shep’s dedication reflects his deep belief in the power of giving. “Giving is
a very personal thing,” he says, “but if you're considering a caring local
organization with a talented staff and board and a sustainable history,
Northeast Sight might be where you'd like to share your generosity.”

We are grateful for Shep’s commitment and for donors like him who
make our work possible. Thank you, Shep, for your unwavering support!

E . E Share your generosity with Northeast Sight Services by visiting
L https://cbo.io/d/northeastsight
or scanning the QR Code here.



Spotlight on
Chris and Tom Pugh

At Northeast Sight Services, we are incredibly grateful for the
generosity and support of our donors. We are honored to
spotlight Chris and Tom Pugh, whose dedication to our mission
has impacted the lives of individuals with visual impairments in
our community.

Chris and Tom have always recognized the vital role that Northeast
Sight Services plays in providing essential resources, education, and
support. Their contributions have helped us expand our programs, ensuring
that those who are blind or visually impaired receive the services they need
to lead independent and fulfilling lives.

"We believe in the mission of Northeast Sight Services and the incredible work
they do to empower individuals with visual impairments," said Tom Pugh. "It is a
privilege to support an organization that makes such a meaningful difference. We
respect the need and the agency's excellent work in meeting that need. We feel it
should be supported."

Tom Pugh shared his perspective on supporting nonprofit organizations: "We
understand the needs of not-for-profit agencies... they have to have community
support to keep services going. | was asked by friends to serve on the old Blind
Association Board. They were people | respected and who had helped me, so |
accepted."

Among the many impactful programs at Northeast Sight Services, Chris and Tom
have a special appreciation for those serving children. "Our favorite programs are
the ones for children - we've been supporting the Camp Sight program and the
InSight Kids Club of NEPA for many years.”

Looking ahead, the Pughs are eager to see continued growth in these vital
programs. "We would like to see the program continue to grow. And, bigger is
better in any service these days. It means you survive. | told Sara to measure
the risk in any growth. If failure wouldn’t put you out of business, then do it."

Chris and Tom emphasize the importance of ongoing community contributions to
sustain these essential services. "Continued support is required because the need
continues," they affirmed. "If people are considering giving, every dollar counts. It
is a superb agency, well run, and deserves community support. People think it
always has to be big money and don't think their gifts will mean much. Not true.
Give what you can afford."

<GOCIATIO
IA(§RS THE BLIND.

In addition to their own philanthropy, Chris and Tom take great pride in knowing
that their children also support Northeast Sight Services - with their son, Matt,
serving on the Board of Directors. "We are very thankful that our children support
as well," they said. "It means a lot to see the next generation continuing to give
back and uphold these important values."

The Pugh's commitment to making a difference is truly inspiring, and we are
fortunate to count them among our most dedicated supporters.Thank you, Chris
and Tom, for your kindness, generosity, and commitment to transforming lives.



'Spotlight on our Incredible Donors

Diamond Circle
($10,000 +)

Bronze Circle
($1,000-$2,499)

Maslow Family Foundation
Mericle Foundation

New Era Eye Care

Shep Pawling

Paul D. Wasserott Foundation

Wyoming County United Way

Gold Circle
($5,000-$9,999)

AllOne Charities

Sarah Haas Block

Community Bank N.A.
DiscoverNEPA powered by Mericle
Eye Care Specialists

Lou Goeringer Family Fund
of The Luzerne Foundation

Highmark Blue Cross Blue Shield
Ken Pollock Auto Group

Katie and Gary Lambert
McCarthy Tire Service

Chris and Tom Pugh

Silver Circle
($2,500-$4,999)

Anonymous
Chubb Charitable Foundation
Jacobi Capital Management

Joseph B. & Virginia H. Bank
Foundation

Danielle and Drew Hawley
Katyl Agency

Sara and Rob Peperno
PPL Electric Utilities

William Penn Foundation

Allied Services

Baker Tilly Virchow Krause, LLP
Borland & Borland, LLP

Building Blocks Learning Center
Erwine Home Health and Hospice
Parker Eyet

Fidelity Deposit & Discount Bank

Francis Smith and Sons
- Mr. Jeff Piazza

Geisinger Health Plan

Mr. Paul Goeringer

Ms. Melinda Graham

Hoegen & Associates, P. C.
Howorth Memorial Fund

Ms. Theresa Karambelas

Karen Keefer

Kronick Kalada Berdy & Co. P.C.
Tara and Gary Lambert

Luzerne County Bar Association
Charitable Foundation

Luzerne Foundation

M & T Bank

Mr. Matthew McNelis

Metz Culinary Management

Moses Taylor Foundation
Northeastern PA Optometric Society
Dr. Thomas F. O'Donnell, 11l

Pennsylvania State University
Wilkes-Barre

PNC

Whitney Pollock

Pride Mobility Products
Matthew T. Pugh

Dr. and Mrs. Harvey Reiser
Jill Schwartz

Maria Scopelliti Rand
Dr. Durelle and Connie Scott

Shaffer Family Fund of
the Scranton Area Foundation

SEVA Solutions LLC

Top of the 80's

UNICO National Wilkes-Barre Chapter
April and Baldino Vinciarelli

Wealth Strategies & Management LLC
Wyoming Valley Run

"Northeast Sight Services plays a vital
role in enriching the lives of individuals
with vision loss, equipping them with
the tools and support they need to
lead fulfilling lives. Serving as a board
member allows me to give back in a
meaningful way, ensuring that our
community continues to benefit from
these essential resources.

Supporting this mission isn’t just about
providing assistance - it's about
transforming lives. The gift of sight is
so precious, and through the incredible
work of Northeast Sight Services, we
witness its impact firsthand every day."

-Tara and Gary Lambert
Wyoming




Richard Saul Circle
($500-$999)

Anonymous

A.Pickett Construction, Inc.
Mr. Anthony E. Baldo
Katie and Will Beekman

The Bevevino Family Fund
of The Luzerne Foundation

Atty. Sarah L. Borland

Brozena Consulting Services

Atty. and Dr. William Burke
Diamond Manufacturing Company
Friends

Ms. Lois Gelb

Greater Wyoming Valley
Chamber of Commerce

Honesdale Lions Club

Ms. Dianna Jagodzinski

Dr. and Mrs. David Kolessar
Mr. Tim Lambert

May Brands LLC

Ms. Cynthia Mazza
Misericordia University

Joseph Moore
(M.E. Moore & Son Realtors)

MotorWorld Group - MileOne
N.R.G. Controls North, Inc.
Navient

Robert Parada

Peoples Security Bank & Trust
Allison and Mark Ritsick
Sciens Building Solutions
Atty. Michael J. Sowinski
Georgette and Chris Swire
Roby Wicht

Marilyn Moore Maslow Circle
($250-$499)

Senator Lisa Baker
Betsy Balonis

Benco Dental

Mr. Robert A. Bull

Burke Vullo Reilly and Roberts
Joseph Butkiewicz and Carol Poggi
Cheryl Connolly

Cottera Energy

Dallas Lions Club

Dallas School District

Attys. Patrick and Colleen Doyle
Dress for Success Luzerne County
Forty Fort Lions Club
Frey-Fetsock Funeral Home, Inc.
Drena and Richard Gorgone
Michelle Mikitish

Mary Hirthler

Independent Graphics, Inc.

Mr. Colin Keefer

King's College

Kevin Kosakowski

Kate and John Krispin
Leadership Northeast

Dr. Joseph Lombardi

Luzerne County Head Start, Inc.
Susan and Marc Magnotta

Metz Family Foundation

Mr. & Mrs. G. Michael Miller
Mr. Todd Moules

Ms. Susanne Mullin

Marilyn and Barry O'Boyle
Barbara and Gerard O'Donnell
Pioneer Construction

Pro Rehabilitation Services

Rich Accounting & Consulting
Rotary Club of Wyoming

Snyder & Clemente
Accountants & Consultants

Mallory and Joseph Strubeck

“Northeast Sight Services has an
incredible impact on our local
schools! Their Children’s Vision
Screening Program is a game-
changer for all, especially for
students with communication
differences.

By detecting vision issues early,
they help ensure that every child
gets the support they need to
learn, grow, and thrive.

And their impact doesn’t stop
there! Camp Sight is a truly
special place where children with
visual impairments can build
confidence, develop new skills,
and create unforgettable
memories in a fun and supportive
environment.

Thank you, Northeast Sight
Services, for making a difference
in the lives of so many children!”

-Kate and John Krispin
Harvey’s Lake

Cheryl and David Summa
Gina Suydam

The Times Leader
Wayne Bank

Wyoming County Chamber
of Commerce

Wyoming Valley Benefits Fund
of The Luzerne Foundation

Andy Zonay and Lynne Finelli




Century Circle
($100-$249)

Ed & Mary Kay Ackerman
Chris Austin

Chris W. Bedwick

Christie and Jesse Bonnice
Bounce Fit and Bowls LLC
Kelly Bray

Bregman & Lantz, LLC

Dr. and Ms. Herbert Bressler
Meg Cervenak Brown

Ed Bucholtz

Carole Burak

Ms. Mary Jane Carsia

CASA of Luzerne County

Mr. Glen Casella

Kate and Larry Churnetski
Coal Creative Inc.

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Conte
Cook's Pharmacy

Harry and Deb Cooper
Creative Benefits, Inc.

Carol Crouse

Al Cuba

Casey Daderko

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Daley
Dougherty, Leventhal & Price, L.L.P.
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Durako
Ed Troy Insurance Agency Inc.
Edward Jones

Michaeline and Kevin Engelman
Allen and Mary Erwine

Mr. and Mrs. Mark Farrell
Marilyn Feldman

Fran Tomalis & Sons Inc.
Joyce Franceschini

Dr. Alan Frank

Ms. Mary Kay Galvin

Mr. and Mrs. David Gates

Mr. and Mrs. Anthony Genoble
Attorney Richard Goldberg

Rocco Haertter and Josianne
Aboutanos

Hatchet Factory

Mr. John A. Havrilla

Jerry and Mary Ellen Hromisin
Capt. TJ Hromisin, USA (RET)
Ms. Lita Insalaco

J. W. Hoban and Associates Inc.
Jamieson Family

David A. Jolley

Junior Achievement of NEPA
Andy and Jean Kapral

Eilene Kaska

The Rose Salansky Family

Ms. Maureen Keating

Ms. Mary Lee Klemish

Launi and Eugene Klinges
Bob and Kim Korjeski

Anonymous (8)

John Kurovsky, O.D.

Luzerne Optical Laboratories, LTD.
Ms. Mayclaire McCarthy

Adam McKinley

Brian McNelis

Michael McNelis

In Loving Memory of
Francis "Yogi" Michael

Greg and Mary Mikulski
Minuteman Press

Mr. Michael Mocion

Jason Mustapich

Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Nordmark
Denise M. Ogurkis

Ms. Patricia Olenginski Johnson
One Source

Michelle Pack

Marion and Lou Palmeri

Mr. Henry Pennoni

Mr. Coleman Plecker

Ms. Sarah E. Pugh

Brian and Lisa Rinker

Roof Pro Inc.

Mr. Allen Rosa

Rosenn, Jenkins & Greenwald
Bill and Joanne Runner
Allison and Jean-Claude Sanjuanelo
Bill Santaniello

Cork Santaniello

Conrad Schintz

Ryan Schrode

Drs. Robert and Janis Seeley
Brandin Shaffern

Ms. Nancy Shea

Lori Shemanski

Tara and Brock Siegel

Ms. Marie Solano

St. Nicholas St. Mary Church
Susquehanna Brewing Company
Topp Copy

Trinity Presbyterian Church

Trucksville Early Childhood
Education Center

Melvin Warshal
Tom Waskevich

Ms. Jule Wnorowski
Mrs. Janice Yelen
Marc Zlotek

Friends
(Up to $99)

Mr. Bruce Abbott
Donna Ahearn
Kaylin Ahearn
Anonymous (21)




Dr. and Mrs. Joseph A. Anistranski
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Banks

The Benevity Community Impact Fund

Curtis and Cathy Bennett
Ms. Rosalie Bigus
Christopher and Gail Blizzard
Louise Cannon

Ms. Lori Carpenter

Mr. Timothy Carroll

Ms. Jane Clarke

Ms. MaryAnn Clemente

Ms. Carol A. Cobb

A. J. Condon

Denise Culver

Mrs. Joan Danishanko
Joseph L. Dress

Ms. Ann Marie Drozda

Mr. Frank Duffy

Ms. Janet Dugger

Ms. Maureen Elick

Mr. Daniel Evans

Marilyn Feldman

Dr. and Mrs. Herbert Fellerman
Ms. Ann Fiorani

Mr. Sebastian J. Fisichella
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Flannery
Joseph A. Frank, Jr.
Bernadette George

Amy M. George-Feldman
John J. Gocek

Ms. Mary Jo Goeringer

Ms. Lorraine Gordon

Ms. Ann M. Gorgone

Mr. and Mrs. Glen Grady
Marge and Robert Gushka
Guyette Communication Industries
Judy and Matthew Hodorowski
Ms. Cynthia J. Hollock

Carl and Sandra Holmgren
Ms. Judith Hunter

Dan and Linda Jones

Ms. Allison Kadelak

Mr. Joseph Kamensky

“Northeast Sight Services is a pillar of hope
for our community, providing
compassionate support and essential
services to those who are blind or visually
impaired. Their dedication to enhancing
the quality of life through education,
early detection, and comprehensive care is
truly inspiring. | wholeheartedly support
their mission because they empower
individuals to live independently and with
dignity, making a profound difference in
the lives of so many."

-Stacey Kile, Forty Fort

Mr. George Karosa

Mr. and Mrs. Frank Kasmark
Marilyn Kenzakoski
Stacey Kile

Amy Killeen

Mr. and Mrs. Joe Kotch
Ms. Frances Krajnak

Mrs. Theresa Kross

Mr. Robert Lawton

Ms. Sandra Leftkowitz
Ms. Shelby Linton-Keddie
Ms. Mary Magda

Chuck and Molly Malpass
Ms. Mary Frances Martin
Ms. Gloria Masker

Mr. Phil McCarthy

Nancy McDonald

Dr. Marcia McGann

Ms. Bonnie Miner

Miners Mills Triangle Club
Ms. Mary Kay Mital

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Nardone
Mary Noble

Mr. Terrance O'Brien

Ms. Lauren O'Shea

Ms. Dorothy Ostrowski
Rep. Eddie Day Pashinski
Mr. and Mrs. Noel Peters
Claudia Piczak

Linda and Guy Pilosi
Patricia Podesta

Tom Popko Sr.

Dr. and Mrs. John Presper
Walter Pritchyk Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Martin F. Quinn
Riggs Asset Management
David and Carol Royer
Ms. Mary Ann Samuels
Robert and Susan Sands
Todd C. Serafin

Ms. Patricia Sharon
Sisters of Mercy

Ms. Gertrude Skibinski
Ms. Krystal Smith
William and Dianna Smith
Annette Soltysiak

Mrs. Rosemary Sturgeon
Sandra Toloczko

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Trainor
Trinity Learning Center
Geraldine Vickers

Mr. and Mrs. Tai Viet

Mr. Paul Walsh

Wilkes-Barre General Hospital Alumni
Association of the School of Nursing

Mr. and Mrs. Harry Williams
Ms. Joan Yale

Ginny and Vince Zdanowicz
Ali and Brian Zurawski

Northeast Sight Services makes every possible
attempt to recognize our donors with the
utmost accuracy, but no one is perfect. We apologize
for any errors or omissions that might have occurred
in acknowledging our priceless donors. If, for some
reason, there is an error, omission or you would
simply like to be listed differently, please contact
Amy Feldman at 570-693-3555 x223 or at
amy@northeastsight.org.



GRAND OPENING WAYNE
COUNTY SATELLITE OFFICE

918 CHURCH STREET HONESDALE

Northeast Sight Services has been proudly serving Pike and
Wayne counties for over a decade, and we are thrilled to take the
nextstep in expanding our presence with a dedicated office space.

A heartfelt thank you to our dear friends at the Wayne County
Community Foundation for providing us with this centrally located
home in Honesdale. Your generosity allows us to better serve the
community and reach even more individuals in need.

On Wednesday, May 1st, we celebrated this milestone with a ribbon-
cutting ceremony, welcoming over 50 guests to our new space. We are
incredibly grateful to everyone who joined us to show their support and
learn more about our programs and services. Your warm welcome made
us feelright.at home, and we couldn't be more thankful.

The 11th Annual Chip in for Sight Golf Tournament teed

11TH ANNUAL off on Monday, June 15th, at Wyoming Valley Country
CHIP IN FOR Clut:]under a blazing summer sun}.1 T
With temperatures soaring into the hi s, it
SIGHT P s 8

was a true scorcher on the course—but that didn’t

GOLF TOURNAMENT stop our golfers from having an incredible time for

a great cause.

Thanks to their enthusiasm and generosity, we
raised nearly $45,000 to support the vital
programs and services of Northeast Sight
Services.

A heartfelt thank you to our Presenting Sponsor, Ken
Pollock Auto Group, as well as all of our amazing
sponsors, dedicated volunteers, and passionate
golfers. Your support makes this event the
tremendous success it is year after year!

TO OUR COMMITTEE!!

Melissa Caprari Michelle Pack
Jessica Cronauer Whitney Pollock
Lindsay Griffin-Boylan Michael Sowinski, Esq.
Joshua D. Katyl, Co-Chair  Mallory Strubeck
Matthew McNelis, Co-Chair Sara Urban
Jefferey Mutchler Ali Zurawski



We are thrilled to share that Northeast Sight

Services was once again chosen as one of the five THE WYOMING VALLEY RUN
beneficiaries of the 2nd Annual Wyoming Valley

Run, an incredible 10-mile inclusive road race!

On Sunday, September 1st, nearly 1,000
participants—including some of our very own staff—
took off from downtown Pittston, making their way
down Wyoming Avenue, through Exeter, Wyoming
Forty Fort, and Kingston before crossing the finish B o oY
line at Public Square in Wilkes-Barre. ,ﬂ'fgg

lanaad

A highlight of the race was seeing our building in
Exeter serve as a water station, staffed by our
amazing team and volunteers!

It was truly an unforgettable day, and we are beyond R e e
grateful to be part of this inspiring event. Mark your

calendars for next year’s race -we can’t wait to do it

all again!

On Wednesday, October 23rd, we hosted our Annual Awards Dinner at the

beautiful Woodlands Resort, and it was truly one of the most memorable ANNUAL AWARDS
nights of the year for our organization. This special evening allowed us to
showcase all of our programs, celebrating the incredible impact we make— DINNER AND
all -made possible b-y your generous- support. | | AUCTION
This year was particularly extraordinary, as we raised over $120,000 to directly
benefit our programs and services! The event was a powerful testament to the life-
changing work we do and a heartfelt tribute to the inspiring individuals and
organizations we had the honor of recognizing.
PPL Electric Utilities
recipient of the Marion Pollock Community Partnership Award,
sponsored by McCarthy Tire Service Thank you to
DiscoverNEPA Ali Zurawski for
recipient of the Distinguished Community Service Award, Chairing this Amazing
sponsored by Dr. Brian O’'Donnell/New Era Eye Care Committee
Lissa Bryan-Smith Sarah Borland, Esq.
recipient of the Golden Anna Cervenak Community Impact Award, Melissa Caprari
sponsored by Community Bank, NA Cheryl Connolly
Diane Yakimowicz Lindsay Griffin-Boylan
recipient of the Arline Phillips Achievement Award, Joshua D. Katyl

sponsored by Eye Care Specialists Katie Lambert
Lauren Pluskey McLain
Marcy O’Donnell
Alana Roberts
Maria Scopelliti
Cheryl Summa
Gina Suydam

April Vinciarelli




Spotlight on
Connie and Durelle Scott

For Connie and Dr. Durelle Scott, the mission of Northeast Sight
Services is deeply personal. From an early age, Connie
understood the profound value of vision—having worn thick
glasses as a child and now relying on contacts, she gained a deep
appreciation for how precious sight truly is. Her involvement with
Northeast Sight Services has only strengthened that
understanding over the years.

Dr. Durelle Scott has also witnessed firsthand the immense challenges
that aging individuals with vision impairments face. He values the support
Northeast Sight Services provides, ensuring that those experiencing vision
loss never have to navigate it alone. This shared appreciation for the
agency's mission continues to inspire their giving.

Connie’s journey with Northeast Sight Services began in the early 1990s when she was
encouraged to join what was then known as the Blind Association. The agency was seeking
younger women to serve on its working board, which had historically been composed
primarily of men. Seeing an opportunity to contribute in a meaningful way, Connie joined in
1994 and has been a dedicated advocate ever since.

Among the many vital programs Northeast Sight Services offers, one that is especially close
to their hearts is the Children’s Vision Screening Program. Connie and Durelle understand
the importance of early detection when it comes to eye health. “Many young children—and
their parents—may not even realize a problem exists,” says Durelle. “This program helps
identify potential vision issues early on, giving children the opportunity to receive the care
they need for a brighter future.”

Looking ahead, the Scotts hope to see Northeast Sight Services continue to expand its
programs, recognizing the undeniable need for vision support services in the community.
“Our continued support is driven by a desire to see growth and awareness about the many
ways Northeast Sight Services helps those with vision impairments,” they share. “Beyond
just medical assistance, they provide an essential social connection that is often
overlooked. I've seen firsthand how their involvement improves quality of life, fostering
independence and confidence for those they serve.”

Connie offers a powerful reminder: “Close your eyes and try to navigate your home as if
you were living with vision loss. It's a humbling exercise that highlights just how challenging
daily life can be for those with impaired sight.”

Northeast Sight Services is deeply grateful for the support of Connie and Durelle Scott.
“Having served the community since 1918, Northeast Sight Services is an organization wg
deeply believe in,” says Connie. “We hope more people consider them when exploring
charitable giving.”

If you want to consider supporting
Northeast Sight Services, visit
https://cbo.io/d/northeastsight
or scan the QR Code here.




Spotlight on our In Kind Donors

3 Springs Water Company, Inc.
Abide Coffeehouse
Agolino's

Bakery Delite

Bar Pazzo

The Beekeeper's Daughter
Benco Dental

Bistro 174

Cheryl Connolly
Clubhouse 315

Cumulus Media

Dietrich Theater-Wyoming County
Cultural Center

DiscoverNEPA
Diva's Nails

Domestic Goddess Goods
-Danielle Crisano

Duchess Outlet

Edward's Garden Center
Evergreen WB

Eye Care Specialists

Amy M. George-Feldman
Fetch's Kielbasa Shop

Floral Designs

Geisinger Health Systems
Gemino's Handcrafted Jewelry

Greater Wyoming Valley
Chamber of Commerce

Greater Wyoming Valley YMCA
Headstrong Hair

Sarah Hennes — Sahaira

Helen’s Collective

Atty. Frank and Molly Hoegen
J&L Coffeehouse

Ken Pollock Auto Group

Stacey Kile

King's College

Knot Just Any Day Photography

Lamar Outdoor Advertising

Maiolatesi Wine Cellars

Magnolia Rose Candles — Suzy Mattern

Martz Group

McCarthy Tire Service
Matthew McNelis

Mia Bella's Gourmet Products

Mike Walton Entertainment
& Photo Booths

Mondelez International
Jeffrey Mutchler

NEPA StretchWorx
Pazzo

Pennsylvania Harness Horsemen's
Association

Sara and Rob Peperno
Planterly Flowers

Lauren Pluskey McLain

Pro Rehabilitation Services
Red Leaf Salad Company
Revello's

Rosenn, Jenkins & Greenwald
Rossi's Market

Dr. Stephen Rudnick
Sabatini's Pizza

Salerno's Cafe

Sallavanti Aesthetic Medicine
Simon & Co Jewelers

Lissa Bryan and Dick Smith
Sugar Plum Chocolates
Sundance Vacations

Suraci's Italian Cafe

Susquehanna Brewing Company

Susquehanna Kayak & Canoe Rentals

Gina Suydam
The Sapphire Salon

James Thomas and Marie Roke-Thomas

Union and Main
April and Baldo Vinciarelli

Wegmans

Wilkes-Barre/Scranton Penguins

Wyoming County Chamber
of Commerce

Wyoming Valley Beverage
Wyoming Valley Country Club

Derek Zambino

Ali and Brian Zurawski

If you or your organization has an in

kind gift they would like to contribute,
please call Amy at 570-693-3555 x223

or email amy@northeatsight.org.



e Spotlight on New Donors

Bruce Abbott
Donna Ahearn
Kaylin Ahearn
Anonymous (2)
Bakery Delite
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Banks
Rosalie Bigus
Bistro 174
Kelly Bray

Ed Bucholtz
Robert A. Bull

Joseph Butkiewicz and Carol Poggi

Timothy Carroll

Mary Jane Carsia

MaryAnn Clemente

Carol A. Cobb

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Conte

Al Cuba

Clubhouse 315

Cottera Energy

Cumulus Media

Casey Daderko

Dallas School District

Diva's Nails

Domestic Goddess Goods
Janet Dugger

Edward's Garden Center
Daniel Evans

Evergreen WB

Parker Eyet

Fetch's Kielbassi Shop

Lynne Finelli and Andy Zonay
Ann Fiorani

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Flannery
Joyce Franceschini
Frey-Fetsock Funeral Home, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Anthony Genoble

Paul Goeringer Georgette and Chris Swire

Lorraine Gordon Paul Walsh

John A. Havrilla Wilkes-Barre General Hospital
Headstrong Hair Alumni Association of the School
of Nursing

Mary Hirthler
Molly and Frank Hoegen
Judith Hunter

Dianna Jagodzinski

Mr. and Mrs. Harry Williams
Jule Wnorowski

Wyoming Valley Beverage

Allison Kadelak Joan Yale
Marc Zlotek

George Karosa

Stacey Kile

Amy Killeen

Mary Lee Klemish

Kevin Kosakowski

Mr. and Mrs. Joe Kotch
Ms. Shelby Linton-Keddie
Dr. Joseph Lombardi

Magnolia Rose Candles-Suzy Mattern
Maiolatesi Wine Cellars
Cynthia Mazza

Mike Walton Entertainment
& Photo Booths

Mary Kay Mital

Michael Mocion

Ms. Susanne Mullin

Todd Moules

N.R.G. Controls North, Inc.
Lauren O'Shea

Henry Pennoni

Coleman Plecker

Walter Pritchyk

Mary Ann Samuels

Cork Santaniello

Sciens Building Solutions
SEVA Solutions LLC
Shaffer Family Foundation
Gina Suydam



Spotlight on
Eilene Kaska

Northeast Sight Services lost a wonderful and
dear friend in December 2024 as Eilene Kaska -
the founder and pioneer of what is now our
Prevention of Blindness Program - passed away.

Eilene's legacy lives on through the work of our
organization, as (because of her efforts) we screen the
vision of thousands of children each year throughout our
local region.

In 1971, Eilene Kaska recognized the vital need for vision
screenings for children entering kindergarten, leading to the
launch of our Children’s Vision Screening program. She was a
trailblazer in early intervention vision care and also established
our Eye Health and Safety Education Program.

Eilene realized that young children needed Vision Screenings at
this age (under 5) because it is a critical developmental period
where many eye problems can develop without noticeable
symptoms, and if left untreated, can lead to permanent vision
loss. Therefore, early detection through screening allows for
timely intervention and optimal vision development.

For over 50 years, this program has evolved - from the
equipment used to the locations served. This essential service
has touched the lives of so many, screening hundreds of
thousands of children in NEPA - saving the sight of so many.

Eilene was a true visionary, understanding the critical impact
these screenings would have on young children. We are honored
to carry forward her legacy today.

If you want to help continue the incredible impact of
Eilene’s legacy and support our Children’s Vision
Screening Program - you can make a gift today

at https://cbo.io/d/northeastsight or scan the

QR Code here.




Revenue 2024
$867,615

Grants
27%

Investment Return
27%

Sales/Misc 16%

Contributions
30%

Expenses 2024
$867,095

Social Services
Programs
69%

Development
14%

revention of
Blindness
11%

*Revenues and Expenses estimated, pending 2024 Year-End Audit



Vision Forever

The Second Sight Legacy Society has been established to ensure that the programs and services provided by
Northeast Sight Services will continue in perpetuity in Northeastern Pennsylvania. A gift through the Legacy
Society will be invested with Northeast Sight Services’ professionally managed endowment. The greatest benefit of
belonging to the Legacy Society is the satisfaction in knowing that your long-range plans will help future
generations that may require Northeast Sight Services' life-changing services. We are so proud to list all of those

Second Sight Members

Hazel Dougherty
Arthur Evans

Caroline Hauze
Catharine Heyer

Jeanette Akers
Mary Antellocy

Joseph Leyba
Jason Lepa

Gertrude Prynn
Rose Rodda

AudreyAtwater Naomi Evans Joseph Hirsch Lillian Lottman Nathan Schiowitz
Anna Baker I. Eric Feldman Marie Jackson Bernadine Marich Katharine Schroeder
Tom Bigler Angeline Ferrugiari Carolyn Jacob Alice Marsh Marianna Schwab
Anna Brennan Dwight Fisher Mildred Johnson Marie McCarthy Ariadne Sherrard

Ida Brenner Minonette Fisher Rachel Jones EugeneMcGroarty Mary Silvinski

Anne Bryant Rosamond Fisher William Jones Hannah Mendelssohn Susan Sinzdak
Phyllis Canterini Elizabeth Fowler George Kazimer Elizabeth Meyers Jessie Smith

Anna Mae Carswell Ida Frank Elizabeth Kovach Helen Molitoris Robert Smith

James Cartwright Kathryn Gallagher Helene Kretchik Mary Ann Moore Florence Stapleton
Mary Caverly Thomas Gambold Leroy Landau Meurita Moran Dolores Troskoski

Phoebe Landon
Susan Latimer
Reuben Levy

Richard Oswald
Elizabeth Post
Grace Post

Florence Cohen John Haertter
Nancy Abbott Cohen Mary Hartwell
Evelia Comer Margaret Haupt

Walter VanLoon
Isabel Voeste

Second Sight Promises

Michael Bibak Richard M. Goldberg, Esq. Leigh Pawling
Chris and Ramah Hackett Shep Pawling
Mary Caverly
Melanie Maslow-Kern Ron Petrilla

Rosalie Cohen
Mary Erwine
Louis Goeringer

Gary and Katie Lambert
Stanley Lewondowski
Margaret Monforte

Dr. Brian and Marcy O'Donnell

Chris and Tom Pugh
Bessie Renowden

Tom Robinson

Durelle and Connie Scott
Jill Schwartz

To become a member of the Legacy Society
or to obtain more information, please
contact us at (570) 693-3555 ext. 223 or at
amy@northeastsight.org.



‘D Nonprofit Org.

U.S. Postage
PAID
NORTHEAST Scranton, PA
SIGHT SERVICES Permit No. 229
Since 1918 —
1825 Wyoming Ave.

Exeter, PA 18643

Address Service
Requested

(3 Gk Arrssl) Chip infor gl
For more info o

o register visit
Gowe [fe [l whvnvnerinessisight.org
Wyoming Valley Country Club

Continue to see how you are making an impact by visiting
United northeastsight.org or calling 877-693-3555.
Way Be sure to “like” us on Facebook —

www.facebook.com/NortheastSightServices
and follow us on Twitter and Instagram
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